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Refno.: SGS_DP 24-25/08E
315 March, 2025
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Notice on Changing Summer School Uniform
Students should wear summer school uniform starting from the 28 April, 2025 (Monday). To allow

your child to wear appropriate school uniforms depending on the weather, there will be a transition
period for changing uniforms from 7% April (Monday) to 16™ April (Wednesday). Parents may
arrange the children to wear either summer or winter uniforms to school during this period. Please
ensure your child to follow the school's established guidelines (Student handbook p. 6-9) for wearing
summer or winter school uniforms.

Students who want to purchase school uniforms can visit the following store of school uniform
supplier.

Victoria Uniform

G/F, Hang Moon Building, 38 Cheung Sha Wan Road, Kowloon.

(Near the Prince Edward MTR Station Exit A) (Telephone number: 31889762)

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. WONG Wai-ip, the Discipline Master, at
27776289.

Youtt faithfully,
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Principal

- Reply-slip
Ref. No. : SGS DP24-25/08E
Reply-slip for Notice on Changing Summer School Uniform

Student Name Class : Class Number -

Dear Principal,
I acknowledge the arrangements and requirements for changing to the summer school uniform and I

will ensure my child to comply.
Signature of Parent / Guardian

Name of Parent / Guardian

Phone Number (Mobile / Emergency)
Date




